
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Olive School Hackney 
 

Newsletter 

 

 

 Well done to all classes that achieved 98% 

or more last week – you are amazing! 

 Ibn Sa’d, this is the second week of low 

attendance, let’s see an improvement next 

week!  

 Ibn Amr, your attendance has improved – 

well done! 

 Improvements are needed for those classes 

in RED – the school target is 97%, let’s try 

next week! 

 

Principal’s Welcome 

As-salamu alaykum (peace be with you)  

Our new Reception classes have settled in extremely well over the last two weeks, so much so 

that they have already started their PE sessions and other curriculum subjects! The children are 

happy and their learning has now begun!  

We celebrated the McMillan Coffee Morning this morning with lots of wonderful cake entries. All 

proceeds will be sent to McMillan in order to help support those touched by cancer. We will 

announce the winners of the Cake- Off Competition next week – watch this space! 

As the teachers have got to know the new children in their class, interventions are now taking 

place. If your child needs an extra boost in a certain area – it could be in a core lesson or could 

be pastoral (friendships, shyness, sensory), your child may be given some extra support. Please 

see your class teacher if you would like more details about this. 

Our Scholastic book fair is still taking place at the NCC for years 1-4, the book fair for 

the Cazenove site will be delivered this week – a text will be sent out to you to let you 

know the date.  

 

 

 

 1st  October - Black History Month  

 1st  - Year 6 trip to Harry Potter World  

 2nd - Walk to School Day   

 4th - World Space Week   

 9th   - Year 2 trip to London Zoo 

 10th – Year 3 trip to science museum 

 18th – last day of the half term 

 28th – Back to school 

 29th – Flu Nasal Programme 

 

Attendance 



 

 

 

Abdullah Misbah 

Aisha Jeilani 

Muhammad Yunus 

Ahsanur Rahman 

Aasiyah Tuliyama 

Wafiq Rahman 

Humza Haque 

Talha Yusuf 

Maryam Katongole 

Maira Jan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key People in School: 
If you have any concerns about your child, the learning and teaching taking place in school, please contact your child’s class 

teacher or Year Group leader: 

 

Reception – Miss Mamodo/Mrs R Begum  

Year 1 – Mr Mannan/Miss M Begum 

Year 2 – Mrs S Begum 

Year 3- Mrs Mayet 

Year 4 – Miss Ferdousi 

Year 5 – Mr Sayed 

Year 6 – Miss Bauhadoor 

 

Principal’s Surgeries will be starting again with the first one on Friday 4th October from 12-1pm at the Cazenove site. You don’t 

need to make an appointment, just come to the office and you will be taken to the Principal. 

 

 

Salma Ahmed 

Amaan Patel 

Ikraam Abdulkaadir 

Misk Sharif 

Rumaysah Hussain 

Humaira Mohoshin 

Farheen Nafeesa Ahmed 

Mariam Ughradar 

Sumaya Ahmed 

Uthmaan Maljee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to these stars of Olive School! You are amazing! 

Stars of the Week 

Best conduct this week 

Congratulations to these stars of Olive School! You are amazing! 

 

Deputy Principals – Miss Nou, Mrs 

Ramjan 

Assistant Principals – Miss Barrett, 

Mr Mannan 

SENDCo – Mrs Fadairo 

 


